
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to start 
our first newsletter by      
thanking you all for a        
fantastic first week. 
All of the children have 
settled in really well 
and they are beginning 
to get to know our daily 
routine.  

 

Class Dojo & 
Tapestry 

This week you should 
have all received your 
Login details for Class 
Dojo. Please ensure 
that you set up your 
account as all Home 
Learning will be set on 
there, as well as infor-
mation about class 
events and it is also 
possible to communi-
cate with me using the 
messaging system.  

Tapestry is our online 
Learning Journal. You 
will be able to view your 
child’s observations, 
comment on them and 
upload your own from 
home. You should have 
received an email with 
an activation link, par-
ents with an existing 

account should find that 
their new child has been 
added. 

If you experience any 
problems with either of 
these systems please 
ask a member of the 
Early Years team. 

 
P.E. 

For this term our P.E.       
sessions will be on Tues-
day and Thursday. 
Please ensure that your 
child comes to school in 
their PE kit; grey school 
hoodie, grey school jog-
ging bottoms/black 
shorts and trainers.  
Earrings must not be 
worn during P.E.  please 
send your child to 
school without them in 
on P.E. days or they will 
need to remove them 
themselves.  

On Tuesdays PE will be 
during the afternoon, 
therefore if your child 
only attends for the 
morning they should 
wear their normal 
school uniform. 

 

 

 
Allergies 

We have some children 
with allergies within the 
school. Can I please re-
quest that children’s 
snacks and lunch boxes 
are nut free. This in-
cludes peanut butter. 

In addition, please could 
any grapes be cut up 
length ways. 

 

Familiar adults 

For your information, as 
well as myself (Mrs. 
Walsh) the children will 
be supported in their 
learning by Mrs Harri-
son and Mrs Hewitt. 
Mrs  Simmonds will be 
teaching the class on a 
Wednesday all day.  

 

A little reminder 

Please can I ask that all   
children return their 
‘All About Me’ booklet 
from their induction 
pack, including their 
‘Hopes and Aspirations 
Star’. Also, if you have 
any Transition           
information from your 
child’s previous setting. 

This half term our theme is ’Super Duper Me!’. We will be reading 
’What Makes Me a Me’, ’Home’ and ‘Love makes a family’. We will be 
learning about how we grow and our similarities and differences. 
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Key points: 

☺ If somebody          
different will be    
collecting your child 
from school please 
inform school of this 
and ensure that the 
adult collecting them 
knows your child’s 
password. 

☺  Please can you make 
sure that ALL of your 
child's belongings are 
clearly named,        
including cardigans, 
drink bottles, coats, 
everything!!  It makes 
our job a lot easier!! 

☺ Please check the   
school’s website and 
Chadwick Chronicle 
for dates of events 
which are coming up. 


